Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission

NOTICE
Energy Efficiency and Conservation Program; Doc. No. M-2012-2289411
The following electric distribution companies filed Energy Efficiency and Conservation plans with the Commission on November 1, 2012, in compliance with Act 129 of 2008, P.L. 1592, 66 Pa. C.S. § 2806.1(b)(1)(ii):

PECO Energy Co. at Docket No.  M-2012-2333992
PECO Energy Company’s plan is available on the Commission’s web site at http://www.puc.state.pa.us/about_puc/consolidated_case_view.aspx?Docket=M-2012-2333992.
In accordance with the Energy Efficiency and Conservation Program Implementation Order, entered on August 3, 2012 at Docket No. M-2012-2289411, responsive pleadings, along with comments and recommendations are to be filed with the Commission within 20 days of the publication of this notice in the Pennsylvania Bulletin.  Any such filing must reference the docket number associated with the individual electric distribution company plan it is addressing.  If a filing addresses more than one plan, it must be filed at all plan dockets that are addressed.
ROSEMARY CHIAVETTA,

Secretary
